
































REPORT OF THE HISTORICAL COMMISSION 
 
The purpose of the Historical Commission is to plan and implement programs for 
identifying, evaluating and protecting our town’s historic resources.  We work with other 
Town boards and commissions to achieve our goals.  We are responsible for 
commenting on environmental review issues at the local level and are mandated to alert 
state and federal agencies to local preservation issues.  
 
This year we welcomed new member Mark Casey. Now we finally have a member from 
the west side of town.  
 
We are currently working on cataloguing albums of photos of historic homes and barns 
of Hampden taken by our Commission in 2002.  We are amazed at the number of 
buildings that have been demolished. 
 
 We also have a collection of other architectural photos both old and new along with 
newspaper articles, interviews etc. on Hampden houses.  If you are interested in finding 
information on your house we may be able to help.  Please contact any one of our 
members for assistance.   
 
Connie Witt serves as our representative on the Community Preservation Committee. 
  
Our concerns are not just old buildings and archaeological sites.  We are also 
concerned with preserving what little remains of our rural heritage through preservation 
of farmlands, scenic roads, conservation and smart growth.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Connie Chapin Witt, Chairman 
Mark Casey 
Joyce Boisvert Dunklee 
Betty Howarth 
Mahlon Peterson     






















































